
 

 

Minutes of the Meeting of October 28, 2009 

Senate Undergraduate Committee on Curriculum 

 

Present: Akan, A.; Banoum, B.;  Jacobson, B.; Whittaker, R. 

Also present: Adams, D.; Badru, L.;  Bennet, M.; Howze,  P. N’Dow, W.; Paling, A.; 

Venchard, W.  

 

A quorum was not present since the student members present have yet to be approved by 

the Senate. All votes taken were unanimous. 

 

1. The minutes of the meetings October 07, 2009 were approved. 

 

2. Regarding the submission of curriculum materials, the committee voted to substitute 

the following motion for the previous motion of Oct. 07, 2009. Departments should 

submit their proposals to the relevant Deans’ offices and notify the chair of the  UCC 

directly of the changes that are being proposed.   

 

3. A proposal from the Department of Economics and Business to create a new 

interdisciplinary minor in Business and the Liberal Arts (BALA) was approved, 

pending minor editing.  

 

4. The committee approved proposals from the Department of Journalism, 

Communication and Theatre to create two experimental courses, DNC 209 and DNC 

309.   

 

5. The committee considered the curricular implications of the Strategic Planning 

Council Report.  Although no action was taken, the Chair will send a summary of this 

discussion to the Chair of the Governance Committee.  

  

 

 

6. The next meeting will be held on Nov. 11@ 12:30PM in Carman 221. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Jacobson 

Secretary, pro tempore 


